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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 August 19, 2024 

       

FAST FORWARD WILL BE COMING TO GERING 

 

GERING – City officials announced today that Fast Forward will be in the Gering area inspecting 

electrical lines starting Thursday, August 22 through Friday, August 30. The Fast Forward vehicle 

will be following lines along public roads and alleyways to capture daytime and thermal imaging 

of the City’s electrical system to help prevent outages and wildfires. Citizens may see this vehicle 

in the area driving both during the day and at night.  A photo of what the Fast Forward vehicle 

looks like is shown below.  

Learn more with the link provided below: 

 

//www.ff-ai.com/intro 

 

 

Thank you. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2f%2f%2fwww.ff-ai.com%2fintro&c=E,1,qG2D3MVIgfcn0LC9FJu_Iesf7viyIRllAA5KEfdaCY-Z_lUjbp2e5xgXjFMnT-2TBMOOUdhYGGgYitMtOypVvI3EmpG_pepmhB2S8N5gstJc&typo=1&ancr_add=1

